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August has historically been one of 
the months that the Daughters of 
Wisdom celebrate the profession of 
religious vows. August 2, August 15 
and August 22 are dates that remind 
many among us of God’s gracious 
invitation to follow more deeply the 
call to profess the three vows of 
consecrated poverty, chastity, and 
obedience. 

 
In the Jubilee note from the General 
Team of the Congregation, Sister 
Louise Madore, DW suggested that it 

would be most appropriate to review pictures and journals of our years within the congregation 
and share these stories with one another. Believing as we do that “wisdom dwells with 
experience,” it is important to let the light of our God dwell within our hearts as well as within 
our relationships. 
 
I had already begun this “journey” of 
reviewing pictures and sharing stories as I’ve 
gathered photos for the province Jubilee 
celebration. It has been a gift and has 
deepened my awareness of how Wisdom has 
loved me and has continued to shower me 
with graces and blessings. 
 
The invitation to a review of one’s journey 
through pictures and writing is indeed a very 
blessed opportunity and one that I invite 
everyone desiring to know the wisdom and 
traditions of the Daughters of Wisdom to 
consider. 
 


